
May Newsletter 

 

 

Welcome to the last full month of Pre-K!  It is so hard to believe 

that graduation is “just around the corner.” 

 

We are expecting our caterpillars to turn into butterflies any day 

now!  The children are patiently waiting to get a glimpse of a 

beautiful new butterfly emerging from its chrysalis. They are 

experts when describing the life cycle of the butterfly.   

 

One of the very special events the children get to celebrate in May 

is “Muffins with Mom.”  They are working very hard on their mom’s 

present and they are also creating a portrait of their mom.  Please 

make sure you read the “mommy survey” attached to the portrait. 

 

It’s finally time for May flowers!  The students will learn about the 

parts of a plant this month.  They will create their own picture on 

this topic.  The children will also learn the steps needed to plant a 

seed. 

 

We are continuing with our number recognition skills.  This month 

the children will complete numbers  15, 16, 17, 18, 19 and 20.  

The class has also ended their alphabet journey.   We are now 

working on word families and sight words. 

 

We hope you will join us for our Creativity Fair on May 15th. The 

children are working very hard on their projects for the Creativity 

Fair.  Our topic this year is “Garden Party.”  Please be sure to 

stop by. The last book fair will be held during this month.  The 

class is looking forward to Field Day scheduled on May 29th.  



School will be closed on Friday, May 23rd (unused snow day) and 

Monday, May 26th (Memorial Day). 

 

We have already begun to practice for our graduation show!  You 

will enjoy the wonderful songs the children are working so hard to 

memorize. Graduation is scheduled for Wednesday, June 4th. It will 

be a wonderful day for all! 

 

It’s hard to believe it is almost time to let your children go!  It 

has been a wonderful year of growth……both academically and 

socially. 

 

 
 


